
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice re: eFiling in Probate Matters 
 
Please note that Administrative Order No. 2013-108  regarding electronic filing, issued 
by the Presiding Judge of the Court on July 26, 2013, provides that effective September 
9, 2013, attorneys are required to file all probate paperwork, pleadings, motions, notices, 
etc. via the Court’s electronic filing system on both new and existing cases.  This 
administrative order may be viewed on the Court’s website, at www.16thcircuit.org.  The 
website also provides information on how to sign up for, and other valuable information 
about, eFiling.  Absent a court order, no documents submitted by attorneys to the Court’s 
Probate Department subsequent to September 9, 2013 will be accepted unless filed 
electronically. 
 
Thank you.   
 


